
May 2, 2023 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Denil III Robert L. 1500 S. Telulah Ave. Appleton 

Hill Amanda E. 2002 Fern Ln. Green Bay 

Kappus Emily A. 2321 Fairway Dr. Kaukauna 

Stucke Lisa J. 709 W. Third St. Appleton 

Wisniewski Mary A. 301 W. 12th St. Kaukauna 

 
 


